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CITY OF TUMWATER 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tumwater Planning Commission will 

hold a public hearing at or about 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 27, 2022, for the 

purpose of considering a recommendation that the Tumwater City Council adopt the 

proposed 2022 Annual Comprehensive Plan Map Amendments and Associated 

Rezone by Ordinance No. O2022-003.  The meeting and public hearing will be 

conducted in-person and remotely, using a web-based platform.  The public will have 

in-person, telephone, and online access to all meetings. 

 

Hearing Information 

The public are welcome to attend in person, by telephone or online via Zoom. 

 

ATTEND in Person 

Tumwater Fire Department Headquarters, Training Room, 311 Israel Rd SW, 

Tumwater, WA 98501. 

 

WATCH Online 

Go to http://www.zoom.us/join, and enter the Webinar ID 822 4548 8180 and Passcode 

417562. 

 

LISTEN by Telephone 

Call (253) 215-8782, listen for the prompts, and enter the Webinar ID 822 4548 8180 

and Passcode 417562. 

 

The public is invited to attend the hearing and offer comment.  The public may attend 

in person to provide comment or register in advance for this webinar to provide 

comment: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_bCEoU0V2RBmmL4HXae8gTg 

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 

joining the webinar. 

 

The public may also submit comments prior to the hearing by sending an email to: 

cdd@ci.tumwater.wa.us.  Please send the comments by 1:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 

September 27, 2022.  Comments are submitted directly to the Planning Commissioners 

and will not be read individually into the record of the meeting. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Planning Manager Brad Medrud at (360) 754-

4180 or bmedrud@ci.tumwater.wa.us. 
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Copies of the draft ordinance (O2022-003) are available for review in the Community 

Development Department at Tumwater City Hall during regular business hours. 

 

Audio of the meeting will be recorded and later available on demand. 

 

TUMWATER PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

 

Brad Medrud, Planning Manager 
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